
PETITION

TO THE HONOURABLE SPEAKER AND MEMBERS OF THE
HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES ASSEMBLED IN PARLIAMENT;

The petition of certain residents of the State of Victoria draws to the attention of the House the
inequitable funding for students with a disability, particularly those in non government SChOOiS and the

resulting lack of portability.

Your petitioners therefore request the House take immediate action to ensure that eligible students with
disability are able to access equal funding and that funding be portable across all sectors government

and non government


